
DAILY BULLETIN:  Friday, May 25, 2018 (Minimum Day A-day) 
 

7:00-7:55 Zero period (55 minutes) 
7:55-8:00 Passing (5 minutes) 
8:00-9:16 1st period (76 minutes) 
9:16-9:22 Passing (6 minutes) 
9:22-10:38 2nd period (76 minutes) 
10:38-10:44 Passing (6 minutes) 
10:44-12:00 3rd period (76 minutes) 

 
 
NO SCHOOL Monday, May 28th Memorial Day 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
 
GENERAL INFORMATION: 
 
 

• Tues 5/29:   CLASS COMP and premiere of the Lip Dub (B-day) 
7:00-7:55 Zero Period 55 min 

7:55-8:00 Passing 5 min 

8:00-9:30 4th Period 90 min 

9:30-9:35 Passing 5 min 

9:35-9:50 5th Period—Take Attendance 15 min 

9:50-10:50 Class Comp 60 min 

10:50-11:00 Return to 2nd Period 10 min 

11:00-12:30 5th Period 90 min 

12:30-1:05 Lunch 35 min 
1:05-1:15 Passing 10 min 

1:15-2:45 6th Period 90 min 

 
 

• Wed 5/30:   Yearbook Distribution Day 
 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
LINK CREW 
 
Are you a current sophomore or junior who… 



• is enthusiastic and friendly 
• wants to help welcome incoming freshman 
• has a positive attitude 
• respects diverse ideas and personalities 
• is willing to take risks 

 
Students, Link Crew is looking for its next group of Leaders. Link Crew helps freshmen enter 
high school with successful advice and help. We also provide activities to foster a positive 
school environment for everyone. If you think you could be a leader, get an application on 
pvhigh.com or see Miss Klabe in room 316.  Applications are due Friday, May 
25th.    

 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 

BATTERY DRIVE 
 
Our school is collecting used batteries, because when placed in normal landfills batteries release 
toxic chemicals that harm our environment.  Please bring used batteries to school, so they can be 
properly disposed of and recycled. Battery bins are in rooms 502 (Jarrin), 501 (Kwak), 504 
(Nemeth), 509 (Mogilefsky), 403 (Kim), 313 (Kuhn), 314 (Maemoto), 211 (Jimenez), 331 
(Remeta), 311 (Harley), 307 (O’Brien), 415 (Pavelka), the Library, and the Counseling 
Office.  
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
PAC 
 
Students interested in joining PAC please come to a meeting at lunch in Room 212 on Tues, 
May 29th.   
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
PTSA HONORARY SERVICE AWARDS 
 
PTSA Honorary Service Awards and Breakfast will be Wednesday, May 30th 8am in the MPR.  
RSVP to Pamela Griffiths, pamelacgriffiths@aol.com by May 25th.   
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
PTA WALTERIA FLOWERS FUNDRAISER 
 
Senior/Junior Prom Wristlets & Boutonnieres 20% goes to PVHS PTSA on Saturday, June 2nd.  
Boutonniers--$15; Wristlets--$35.  Be sure to tell them it’s for PV High! 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
GRAD NITE 2018 
 
Rock The Boat Class of 2018 
Enjoy your last night together as a class on a fantasy yacht cruise out of Marina Del Rey.  DJ, dancing, 
dinner, karaoke, photo booth, airbrush tattoos and more  

mailto:pamelacgriffiths@aol.com


• Leaves from PVHS after graduation ceremony.  Check in at 7:00-7:15 pm outside the 
OAR.  Travel by bus to Marina Del Rey and return to PVHS around 1:30-2am.   

• Cost is $175 per graduate deadline June 1st.   
• Go to www.pvhsgradnite.com for more information and payment instructions.  Questions:  

email info@pvhsgradnite.com or call Kim Stoneman (310) 210-9448.   
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
ESSAY, PERFORMANCE, & VISUAL ARTS CONTEST 

Go For Broke National Education Center (GFBNEC) supports the legacy of Japanese American World 
War II veterans, who served their country at a time when the United States denied their civil rights.  
GFBNEC is hosting an Essay, Performance, and Visual Arts Contest.  Students can submit an entry 
on one of the following topics: 

• The Japanese American WWII veteran experience is still relevant to our society today.  Explore 
one of the ways this is true. 

• The Japanese American WWII veteran story is now more than 70 years old.  Discuss your ideas 
on preserving the Japanese American WWII veteran story for future generations.   

Cash prizes ranging from $100-$1,000 will be rewarded.  For more information and to submit an 
entry go to http://goforbroke.org/news/annual_events/studentcontest/index.php.  Deadline is July 
1, 2018. 

 
 ………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
LIBRARY: 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 
COUNSELING OFFICE NEWS: 
 
 
ATTENTION SENIORS ATTENDING 4 YEAR COLLEGES: 
 
It is time to order Final Transcripts!  Final transcripts are required to be sent only to the school 
you'll be attending in the fall, showing proof of graduation.  You can pick up the final transcript 
instructions and order form at the front of the counseling office starting Monday May 14th.  
If you have any questions please see your counselor. 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
JUNIOR AND SENIOR STUDENT ATHLETES: 
 
If you are planning to or will be playing a sport at the D1 or D2 level in college, you will need to send 
a transcript to the eligibility center. Students can pick up an NCAA transcript form, so we can 
send transcripts electronically.  Senior students, please also see Mrs. Machi in the counseling office 
to make sure your name is on the list. Any questions please see your counselor.  
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….……. 

http://www.pvhsgradnite.com/
mailto:info@pvhsgradnite.com
http://goforbroke.org/news/annual_events/studentcontest/index.php


 
SCROC 
 
SoCal Roc is now enrolling for an El Camino Summer Bridge course (classes begin July 9th) and 
the Fall 2018 semester (classes beginning September 10th). Come to the counseling office to sign 
up and learn more about the Summer Bridge course and the other classes we offer.  
 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 .................................................................................................................... 
  
 
COLLEGE AND CAREER CENTER NEWS: 
 
 

OPPORTUNITY FOR RISING SENIORS 
 
More than 70 colleges offer free summer and fall visits for 1st generation, under-represented and 
diverse students.  Applications now open!  Deadlines range from July-September, with many 
deadlines prior to the start of the new school year.  
Please check out this link or stop in to the CCC for more info: 
https://bit.ly/2L6us8D 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 

2018 SENIOR DESTINATION AND SCHOLARSHIP SURVEY 
 
ALL SENIORS ARE ASKED TO FILL OUT THIS SURVEY REGARDLESS OF YOUR 
PLANS AFTER GRADUATION AND REGARDLESS OF WHETHER OR NOT YOU’VE 
BEEN OFFERED ANY MERIT SCHOLARSHIP! 
 
A link to this survey is located IN NAVIANCE under the "About Me" tab on the left hand margin. 
 
Your college application information and outcomes provides us with important data for scattergrams 
and PVHS graduation statistics.  Your name or student number is NEVER disclosed as we guard your 
privacy.  Please answer honestly to protect the integrity of our school! 
 
Any senior who has been offered or awarded ANY ATHLETIC OR 
MERIT scholarship (including from schools you will not be attending) should fill out this 
survey and indicate the total amount of each scholarship in order to be eligible to receive a silver 
honor cord to be worn at graduation.  (Your individual scholarship amount is never disclosed). 
 
The deadline to submit the completed survey is Tuesday, May 29th, 2018 as scholarship 
cords will be awarded on May 30th! 
 
If you have any problems or questions, or need your log-in information for Naviance, please see Mrs. 
Lewis in the CCC (room 318) or stop in to speak with your counselor. Thanks for your time & 
CONGRATULATIONS! 
Mrs. Lewis 
 
 

https://bit.ly/2L6us8D


.................................................................................................................... 
  
  
SPORTS NEWS: 
 
 
HOME GAMES 
 
 


